
The CV Link construction crew will be re-striping the street and installing the project’s signature blue and orange 
colored thermoplastic at the intersections of El Cielo Road and Mountain View Road on E. Mesquite Avenue. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Lane Closures & Traffic Control – El Cielo Road and E. Mesquite Ave will be narrowed to one lane total with flaggers 
directing groups of vehicles. Please plan ahead for delays or use alternate routes.

Lead by the Coachella Valley Association of Governments, CV Link is a 40-plus mile pathway that is being built across 
the Coachella Valley to provide a safe route to walk, run, bike or use low-speed electric vehicles, such as golf carts. CV 
Link is expected to provide significant environmental, public health, and economic benefits to generations of current 
and future residents and visitors.

Project Hotline: 1-833-4CV-LINK (428-5465) 	
FOR MORE INFORMATION   
Email: Info@CoachellaValleyLink.com
Visit: www.CoachellaValleyLink.com 

We appreciate your cooperation throughout this project. Every effort will be made to reduce the inconvenience to 
drivers and minimize any disturbance to the community. Due to the dynamic nature of construction, please note that 
all dates and times are subject to change due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather. 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  

Connect with Us! 

#CVLink
@CV_Link

MESQUITE AVE. @ EL CIELO RD. & MOUNTAIN VIEW DR.

MARCH 20, 2023 | 6:00 A.m. - 5:00 P.m.
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